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Meet the Team  

Fiona Bryan 
Business Centre Manager  

 
Sian Warner 

Marketing Assistant / Customer Service  
Representative 

 
Kathrine-Anne Douglas 

Meeting Room Coordinator / Customer 
Service  

Representative 
 

David Taylor 
Estates Manager  

 

Rebranding!  

You may have noticed a lot more  

yellow around the centre!  

Along with the new exciting new       

renovation project, Regal Court is 

getting a New Look!  With a fresh logo 

and regenerated centre we are           

excited to continue providing a          

great service to current and               

future tenants! 

Next stage of the Redevelopment project 

This next stage of the project will involve and     
bringing a brand new breakout area and kitchen to 

the third floor!  

During this time the kitchen facilities on the 3rd floor 
will be out of use. This will be clearly signposted.  

Please note some noise this may emit from this area, 
as we do try and complete much of the loud work 
outside of busy hours, sometimes this will not be 

possible.  

While this work takes place we ask that all  clients 
take extra care and keep vigilant whilst moving 

around the centre- particularly on the third floor.  

We thank you in advance for your co-operation and 
If you have any  questions or queries in regards to 

this  project please let us know!  

 

Ground Floor Redevelopment  Progress 

The building work has been underway for 4 weeks now! KMR      
Construction has made some amazing progress with the                

redevelopment on the ground floor! With a target completion date 
of the summer we are excited to see this progress and new office 

form! 

Check out a small sneak peek of the work completed so far! 

 

                                                                         

A warm welcome to our new virtual office clients Payit 

LTD and Brits Standard Security! 

Regal Court appreciates that not all businesses require a physical office 

but may need the prestige of a well-established   

business address.   

Both companies are reaping the benefits of having a 

recognised registered business address . 

Are you interested in a new office on the ground floor?                     

Do you know someone the search for serviced offices in the Slough 

area?                                                                                                           

Contact reception to discuss availability of these highly sort after 

offices! 



@regalcourtbusinesscentre 

@regal_court 

Regal Court Business Centre 

@regalcourtbusinesscentre 

Coronavirus update  
At Regal Court we have remained open throughout and     

continue to support all our clients during these uncertain 

times. Throughout these times we have been working hard 

on ensuring our centre is safe for all our clients and visitors.  

With your assistance we will achieve a safe environment for 

all, by following our new protocols and safety measures.  

Please find below all the changes that are now in affect in the 

centre.  

For further information please head to our website. 

• Hand Sanitisers 

• Lifts   

• Break out Area  

• Kitchens  

• Meeting Rooms  

Please ensure you are following the current guidance at 

all times! If you have any questions or queries on what 

you can and cannot do during these times please refer to 

the government website for a thorough breakdown.  

 

 

 

 

Important; If you have tested positive for covid-19 please 

contact reception or the business centre manager for use 

to clean your office accordingly. We will keep this          

information confidential.  

May Bank Holidays  

May brings us two extra exciting days where we 

can all relax at home on  

Monday 3rd May  

Monday 31st May 

Please note on these dates reception will be 

closed but you will still have full access to the 

building via your fob pass.  

If there is an emergency during this time or out of 

receptions please call the out of hours contact 

number: 01753 910 910 

WANTED– VIDEO TESTIMONIAL 

The team at Regal Court are 

looking for willing participants 

to provide us with a video   

testimonial.  

We only need a few words  

reviewing your experience in the centre to 

post on our social media and website 

If you have a few minutes to spare and would 

like to take part we would be very           

grateful! 


